
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, February 21, 2020

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

Thursday, February 27: Black History Month Daytime Assemblies 
~Times TBD

Thursday, February 27: SUN Black History Celebration ~ 6:00-8:00pm

Friday, February 28: Principal’s Coffee Hour – 9:00-10:00 ~ MPR

Saturday, February 29: NIGHT OUT FOR OWLS Vernon Fundraiser ~ 
See details in newsletter!

Tuesday, March 3: Women in STEAM Career Day - 9:00-12:30 ~ MPR

Thursday, March 5: MYP Family Info Night ~ 5:30-6:30 ~ MPR
Last Day of SUN Winter Classes

Monday, March 9:  Familias of Hispanic Students Parent Meeting  -
5:45-7:00pm ~ Rm 107

Wednesday, March 11: PTA Meeting ~ 5:45-7:00pm ~MPR

Dear Vernon Owl Shoppers:
Are you already signed up for the Fred Meyer 
Rewards program?  If so, you can also sign up for 
the Community Rewards Program by linking your 
Fred Meyer Rewards Card to Vernon School at 
www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards .  You’ll 
still earn your Rewards Points, Fuel Points, and 
Rebates, just as you do today.

When you sign up, Vernon School will receive a 
periodic rebate check used for the benefit of 
Vernon students.

You can search for us by our name, Vernon School, 
or by our non-profit number (#82012).

If you don’t have a Rewards Card, they are 
available at the Customer Service desk of any Fred 
Meyer store.

http://www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards




It’s just around the corner, so get your tickets 
today for Night Out for the Owls

Night Out for the Owls, our Annual Spring Fundraising Dinner, will be held on Saturday, February 29, 
2020. This is Vernon’s largest fundraising event and is critical to maintaining our current programs for 
music, arts and enrichment.  

If you are interested in volunteering or have a donation to drop off, we’d love to meet you at the weekly 
event planning meeting held every Monday 6:30-7:30pm at the Cerimon House located at 5131 NE 23rd 
Avenue.

Donate/Get tickets Sign up here!

Oregon Battle of the Books aka OBOB
Important Dates

Elementary 3rd-5th - Evening finals -
Monday, February 24 from 6:00 - 6:30 in the MPR

OBOB Regionals: Saturday, February 29 at the International 
School, 025 SW Sherman St, Portland
____________________________________
Middle School 6-8 Evening finals -
Monday, February 24 from 7:00 - 7:30 in the MPR

OBOB Regionals: Saturday, March 14 at Mosier Community 
School in Mosier, OR.

LOST and FOUND!
With early Spring weather happening, we are 
seeing more coats, hoodies and jackets left on 
the playground!  Thanks to our amazing parent,  
Pam Snortum, they are collected, washed and 
hung in the hallway ready to be returned to 
students.  Currently we have about 100 items.  
Also, there are lunchboxes and drink bottles in 
the bins to the left of the rack.
Please check out the rack and bins for any 
items your student may have lost.  Please mark 
all belongings with your students name.
Thank-you!

https://vernonschool.schoolauction.net/2020/homepages/show
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a054eaaac2ba5fc1-night2






Vernon Families of Black students would like to thank all of our 
classrooms for participating in the Black History Door contest. 

The doors all look amazing! Our judges had some hard 
decisions to make since there could only be three winners.  We 

had non-Vernon people judge for fairness.  Please come to 
Vernon and take a walk throughout the building to see the 

wonderful and inspired work our staff and students did 
together.  

The three winners of the contest are:

• 1st place- Ms. Lee's 3rd grade class
• 2nd place- Mr. Dickerson's 5th grade class

• 3rd place- Ms. Katy's 2nd grade class

Congratulations to our winners!  

Mrs. Lee’s 1st Place Entry Mr. Dickerson’s 2nd Place Entry

Ms. Katy’s 3rd Place Entry
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